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Summer Reading 2021 
 

 

 

 

Dear Future Fifth Grade Parents: 

 

Summertime is a great opportunity for students to enjoy the richness of literature and to maintain 

the reading skills they have learned throughout the school year.  Reading helps students increase 

their reading skills, vocabulary, and improve their overall academics. 

 

As part of their reading summer project, students are required to read the book: 

 

Title Author ISBN 

James and the Giant Peach Roald Dahl 9780140374247 

 

After reading the book, students must complete the attached assignment.  The assignment must 

be given to the teacher by Friday, August 13, 2021.  After the assignments are turned in, the 

story will be discussed in class. 

 

We look forward to seeing you in August. 

 

 

Happy Summer Reading! 
 

 

Blessings, 

 

 

5th Grade English Teacher 
 


